
20 March 1997

Dear Ms. McCann,

Yours sincerely,

The Taoiseach, Mr. John Bruton T.D., has asked me to refer further to the request for him to 
meet with members of the Northern Ireland Women's Coalition.

The Taoiseach has agreed to this meeting for 5.30 p.m. on Tuesday, 8th April, 1997 in 
Government Buildings. I would be grateful if you could contact me at Tel. No. (01) 6789385 
to confirm this meeting and also if you could let me know the names of the people attending 
and if car parking facilities are required.

Kathleen Steele
Appointments Secretary

Oifig an Taoisigh, Tithe an Rialtais, Baile Atha Cliath 2. 
Office of the Taoiseach, Government Buildings, Dublin 2.
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